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Campolindo Leo Club continues to support MEF
Submitted by Robert Murtagh

The Leo Club of Campolindo High School, which has
participated in fundraising activities with the Moraga
Lions Club, including Fourth of July festivities, the Pear
Festival, and Community Service Day, presented a
$1,000 check for the Moraga Education Foundation to
Campolindo Principal Pete Alvarez at its October
meeting. The Leo Club presently has 38 members and
plans to continue to provide community service
throughout the school year to help the visually impaired,
homeless, environment, and others in need. This is the
19th year the club has donated to the Moraga Education
Foundation.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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